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Comments: To Whom it may concern, 

 

this project ignores the rights of the Ojibwe and would destroy countless maple trees and old-growth cedar. "the

1854 Treaty was not a grant of rights to the Ojibwe, it was a grant of rights from the Ojibwe to non-Indians, while

reserving usufructuary rights." Respect the treaties and the people over capital hungry developers.  

Thank you,

Rachel


